
Grenfell inquiry “too narrow” says
Jeremy Corbyn in letter to PM

Jeremy Corbyn MP, Leader of the Labour Party, has today (Friday) written to
the Prime Minister asking for the terms of the Grenfell fire inquiry to be
broadened and for residents to be heard throughout the process.

In his letter, Jeremy expresses concern at the narrow terms of reference,
saying: “it is clear to me from talking to Grenfell residents that their
concerns and questions stretch beyond these narrow terms.”

The Labour Leader suggests conducting a “two part inquiry, with the first
part looking at the specific issues around Grenfell and reporting back
quickly and the second part looking at the national issues.”

Jeremy also urges an interim report, writing: “ongoing uncertainty and long
delays would add to the trauma Grenfell residents and victims’ families have
already experienced.”

Jeremy also asks the Prime Minister to commit to taking action now on areas
not related to the outcome of the inquiry, including identifying all those
missing or dead, amnesty for victims concerned at immigration status,
providing permanent in-borough accommodation to all residents, committing up-
front funding for councils, and overhauling building regulations.

The letter is attached and published in full here 

http://www.labour.org.uk/page/-/PDFs/Letter%20to%20The%20Prime%20Minister%20o
n%20Grenfell%2030.06.17.pdf  
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